
Scottish Fire and Rescue Service ward update. 
 
6 There was submitted and noted a report by Station Commander Douglas 
Millar, Scottish Fire and Rescue Service (SFRS) regarding the current issues, 
incidents and work being carried out in the ward for Quarter 3, from 1st October to 
31st December 2024, advising the Partnership  
 
(1)  that the Service had attended 24 fires, with no fatalities, 19 Special Services, 

and that 200 home fire safety visits had been carried out across the south of 
the city;  

 
(2)  of the work carried out by SFRS Community Action Team and community 

engagements regarding the new home fire safety visit strategy;  
 
(3) that the Service had attended 26 unwanted fire alarm signals; and 
 
(4)  that information on the SFRS public consultation had been emailed to 

members for wider circulation, with the survey opened until 2nd April 2025 
and could be accessed via the following link on our website. 

 
After consideration, the Partnership noted the report and that SFRS would visit 
community councils, which could be arranged by contacting Castlemilk Fire Station. 
 
 

https://firescotland.citizenspace.com/planning-and-performance/draft-sfrs-strategy-2025-28
https://firescotland.citizenspace.com/planning-and-performance/draft-sfrs-strategy-2025-28

